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LMC participate in Open Farm Weekend
FOR one weekend only farms across Northern Ireland opened their gates and invited the public in. From cookery demonstrations to machinery displays, Bank of Ireland Open Farm Weekend, truly had something for everyone! The Livestock and Meat Commission (LMC) was delighted to once again provide sponsorship for this important initiative and to host interactive cookery demonstrations at three participating farms.  
LMC marketing and communications manager Lauren Patterson said, “It was great to see the event back on farms again this year and witness first hand the positive engagement that farm families were having with members of the public of all ages.  
“LMC was delighted to provide live cookery demonstrations at D&D Holland, Articlave, Millbank Farm, Killinchy and Laurel View Farm, Templepatrick. Across the three days our team of cookery demonstrators showcased the flavour and versatility of Northern Ireland Farm Quality Assured (NIFQA) Beef and Lamb.”
Lauren confirmed that a variety of dishes were cooked, and hundreds of samples given out and while the tasty samples went down a treat, Lauren stressed that the LMC’s message to the consumer was two-fold. She added, “In an era where much pertinence is placed on debate about food miles and food security, knowing exactly where the food on your plate comes from is of the utmost importance. Secondly, LMC is proud to champion NIFQA beef and lamb and boast its nutritional and environmental benefits. Where better to reinforce its positive attributes than on real working farms? These farmers alongside our 12,000 NIFQA members are committed to upholding world leading standards on a daily basis.
“Throughout the weekend the LMC team was pleased to visit a number of farms, speak with participating farm families and engage with members of the public. LMC would like to commend every farm that opened their gates and so enthusiastically talked about and demonstrated their work to farming and non-farming visitors from near and far. From conversations had it’s fair to say that Open Farm Weekend was thoroughly enjoyed by visitors young and old.”

ENDS 
Photo captions 
001 – The LMC team visited Millbank Farm. Pictured (L-R), LMC education and consumer promotions manager, Sarah Toland, LMC demonstrator Hilary Stevenson, pupils from Killinchy Primary School, LMC marketing and communications manager, Lauren Patterson. 
002 – Local pupils sample a NIFQA dish
003 – Local pupils enjoying the LMC cookery demonstration

Notes to Editor 
The Livestock and Meat Commission may take photographs and videos at announcements and events to publicise its work. Photographs, interviews, videos or other recordings may be issued to media organisations for publicity purposes or used in promotional material, including in publications, newspapers, magazines, other print media, on television, radio and electronic media (including social media and the internet). Photographs and videos will also be stored on LMC’s internal records management system. LMC will keep the photographs and recordings for no longer than is necessary for the purposes for which they have been obtained. LMC’s Privacy Policy is available on our website.
For more information contact LMC on: 028 9263 3000
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